
    

    Hannah visited the office on Sunday night, March 30, to set up and took trial photos with Chloe.
On Monday, March 31, Photographers from the Media Team—Hannah and Clara—arrived at 10:30
a.m. to help prepare for the photoshoot. Connor, Chloe, and Alexander also arrived at 10:30 a.m.

Tristan, Ellin, Erin, and Jaime joined between 11:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.
A total of 26 students signed up via SignUpGenius, and the photoshoot finished around 1:45 p.m.

Hello everyone! On Monday, March 31st, we had our very first fundraiser to raise money.
 It was a photoshoot led by our lead photographer, Hannah Kim. 



Tristan helping out with sign in



Thank you for the food donations (cookies, donuts, drinks, and lunch for Thomas, Kelly, and Dr. Joo).
We are also grateful to Dr. Joo for renting dresses for the students.

A big thank you to Kelly, Leah, and Rebecca (mothers of Alex, Hannah, and Clara) for the creative
photoshoot!

Thanks to everyone’s hard work, we successfully raised $363 (and possibly more if additional photos
are selected).

Thank you to everyone who attended and helped out with this event.
If you weren’t able to join us, we look forward to seeing you at our next fundraiser!

Let’s keep up the great work!

#TIREDAlex and Connor helping our Tristan


